
From: Amber Clark
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] sidewalks for schools
Date: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 9:05:41 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

I understand an amendment has been introduced to complete the sidewalks around Cascade K-8, Echo Lake,
and Parkwood elementary schools and I am writing to request your support for the funding.  

While my kids have long since graduated from elementary school, I remember how harrowing it was
walking little kids along street edges in the wee hours of the morning and hoping the cars saw us.  Safety is
always a good investment.

Thank you,
Amber Clark
North City resident
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